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St. Rose of Lima   
 707 Hall Avenue,   Savannah, MO  

  Mass Schedule:  
¶ Saturday Vigil: 5:00 PM   

¶ Sunday: 10:30 AM 

¶ Confessions: Sat  4:00 PM             

¶ Weekday: TuesðFri 8 AM  (Holy Hour after 1st Fridays)  

¶ Holy Days: 6 PM                 

Parochial Administrator:  

Fr. Louis ñLouò Farley 

Email:    lafarley@gmail.com  

Cell: 1.816.262.2853 (emergency only) 

Parish Office Hours: M-F   8-Noon 

Office Mgr: Annie Brill 

             816-324-5700   srlp@stjoelive.com 

Web: saintroseof lima.org 

REC:  Ashleigh Eisiminger       

             aeisiminger@stjoelive.com 

Music Director & Confirmation:  

   Elaine Ingle: 816-232-4286 

¶ Religious Education classes: 

       Sun after Labor Day~ 1st  Sun in May 

        9-10:15 AM   Ages 3 -  HS 

 

Contact Fr Lou Farley  or parish office for 

more info on: 

¶ RCIA: Wanting to learn more about the 

Catholic Faith.    

¶ Baptism, Preparation is required. 

¶ Marriage, 9 months in advance. 

¶ Annulments 

¶ In the hospital or homebound. 

¶ To register at  either parish.  

 WELCOME to ALL VISITORS                                                                    February 25, 2018 

 

St. patrick 

Parish  
303 Grand Avenue  Forest 

City, MO   

 Mass Schedule:  
¶  Sunday Mass 8 AM 

 

     The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is com-

mitted to combating sexual abuse in the Church. If 

you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if you  observe 

or suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the 

age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or 

call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforce-

ment authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of 

a minor or vulnerable adult to the Diocesan        

Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or 

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a 

priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the      

Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to provid-

ing care and healing resources to victims of sexual 

abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or 

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

The early Church Fathers saw the Transfiguration as the         

revelation of Jesus as divine and as a fulfillment of God's kingdom 

here on earth. Imagine what Peter, James, and John must have 

thought after seeing such a demonstration of God's power. It is in 

direct experiences with God, like this one, that we come to see the 

truth about Jesus. 

Events like the Transfiguration don't happen every day, you say? 

On the contrary, they happen EVERY DAY! The sacraments are 

direct, purposeful experiences with God that occur every day in 

churches everywhere. In the Eucharist, we are able to witness the 

real Jesus in our midst. One could say that appearing to us in the 

form of bread and wine is even more miraculous than what the 

three apostles saw that day. 

Yet what do we think when encountering the real presence of 

Christ in the Eucharist? Lent is a great time to attend daily 

Masses, spend time in Eucharistic adoration, or prepare more fully 

for Sunday Mass by reading the Scripture in advance or quieting 

our hearts and minds with prayer. Do not let this time pass without 

noticing him. In the Eucharist, he is right in front of you.  

mailto:lafarley@gmail.com
mailto:JeniferValenti@att.net
mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
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Prayers Requested: 
¶ For the peaceful repose of the soul of 

Frank Terhune who passed away Feb 

16. For his family who mourns his 

passing.  

¶ For the continued healing of Dwight 

Ferguson who is undergoing bone 

marrow transplants and treatment for 

bone cancer.  

¶ For the ongoing healing of Gene Smith.  

¶ For a Spiritual Lenten Journey. 

¶ For those in need of our prayers but 

have no way to ask.  

        

                                                     

St. Rose 
Sat  Feb 24      Members of St Rose of Lima  

Sun Feb 25      RCIA Candidates 

Tues Feb 27     NO MASS 

Wed  Feb 28    Private Intentions 

Thurs March 1 Private Intentions  

Fri March 2      Private Intentions  

Sat March 3     David Landers+ 

Sun March 4    Members of St Rose of Lima  

  

 St. Patrickõs 
Sun  Feb 25    RCIA Candidates   

Sun  March 4   Members of St Patrick Parish   

 

           Religious Education NEWS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Casey Johnson and Jami Sarsany for  

teaching the AED Class on February 19th.  

The informative meeting started with a video, discussion  

and then hands on practice. 

 Thank you to Joan Aebersold,  Mendi Adams, Ashleigh Eisiminger,  

Kurt Evans, Elaine Ingle, Jerry Ingle, Jeanne Rost,  

Richard  and Paula Scott, and Julie White for taking the time  

to learn more about the Automated External Defibrillator.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, Iôm using the Remind 

app to contact you for Religious 

Education  closing in case of  

inclement weather.    Remind is a free service that lets me send quick 

messages via text or email to everyone involved with the school. 

 Weôll be able to stay in touch without revealing our personal contact 

information. Signing up for my messages on Remind is easy. 

Receive messages via text message 
¶ Step 1- Text my class code @strosepa to 81010 

¶ Step 2- Reply to the message from the Remind team with your first 

and last name, and you're in! 

Receive messages via email 
email strosepa@mail.remind.com (the subject can be blank) 

Thanks for signing up on Remind!  

Thanks, 

Ashleigh Eisiminger 

  

Due to the ice storm, the collection reports 

 for Feb 17/18th will be reported next week.  

Liturgical Roles: 

March 4 
St Patrick: 

Gifts: Podany Family  

Lector: Sandy Podany 

Euch/Min: Please volunteer off list 

Servers: Christan Stone/Luke Freeman 

 

St Rose of Lima Liturgical Volunteers please 

continue to sign up as needed. Please try to sign 

up in advance for a few reasonsé.so the  

Sacristans donôt have to go on the ñhuntò and 

so that you may prepare yourself to serve at the  

Mass. We appreciate your assistance! 

mailto:strosepa@mail.remind.com
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Weekly Schedule 
Sunday, Feb 25th: 

¶ Movie after Mass! 

Tuesday, Feb 27: 

¶ No Mass at Shady Lawn.  

Wednesday, Feb 28: 

¶ 8am Mass 

¶ 6pm Stations of the Cross, followed by our 

Fellowship Lenten Soup Supper. 

¶ 7pm Choir Practice.  

Thursday, March 1: 

¶ 8am Mass 

¶ 6:00 pm Parish Council Meeting 

Friday, March 2: 

¶ 8am First Friday Mass followed by Holy Hour 

¶ St Rose Day at the Food Kitchen. Please see sign 

up to see how you can help those less fortunate 

than ourselves.  

¶ 7pm Stations of the Cross at St Patrick Parish 

          Using Money to Come Closer to God 

One of the areas where it's hard for a lot of us to trust 

God is money. If we have a lot of money, we can start 

thinking that we don't need God. If we are short on 

money, we can easily become obsessed with getting more 

- as if our happiness  depended on it. But happiness, 

true happiness, depends on the maturity of our relation-

ship with God, not the size of our bank account. This is 

one reason why God sometimes allows us to experience 

financial difficulties: to remind us that earth is not 

heaven, and that the things of this world are passing and 

undependable. In times of prosperity, ancient Israel al-

most always faltered in their       relationship with God. 

But in times of hardship, they came closer to him.  

There are three ways money matters can help us learn 

to trust God more. 

First, we should practice the virtue of Christian poverty. 

This means living with dignity and simple elegance, but 

not over-indulging in superfluous purchases.  

Second, we should tithe. Tithing means giving a fixed 

percentage (usually ten percent) of our income to sup-

port the works of the Church. This is a practical way to 

obey Christ's command to "Set your hearts on 

[Christ's] Kingdom first... and all these other things will 

be given you as well" (Matthew 6:33). Tithing shows 

God that we take him seriously, that we trust in him as 

our  Father. 

Third, we should work hard to make a living and build 

up the society around us, but we should also pray hard, 

especially in hard times. St Paul of the Cross said, 

"When you need something, take heart and cry out to 

the Lord. But remain in peace in the will of God without 

the least anxiety." 

Is God tugging at your heart? How will you respond?   

Seeking tools for your spiritual journey?  

We can help along the way! 

If you are seeking ways to deepen your relationship with 

God or to deepen your prayer life, the Benedictine Sisters 

of Perpetual Adoration are inviting single women ages 18 - 

40 to attend a Festival of Prayer Retreat at our monastery in 

Clyde, MO April 13-15, 2018.  Itôs a chance to experience 

the daily rhythm of our way of life. You can join our     

community in the singing the divine office, attend daily 

Mass, share in community meals and recreation, spend time 

in Adoration/Exposition and in personal prayer. Those who 

come will also learn about the Rule of St. Benedict,       

contemplative prayer, the call, various ways to pray. They 

will also meet with others who are seeking to deepen their      

relationship with God. There is no cost to attend. 

    More details can be found at www.benedictinesisters.org. 

To register: contact Sr. Maria Victoria at 660-944-2221 ex. 

127 or e-mail: vocation@benedictinesisters.org  

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE ~ A Weekend Away 

for a Lifetime of Change. 
Serving the Widowed, Separated and Divorced; who are suffering 

the loss of a love relationship and may feel left out by their 

church, uneasy around married friends, unsure of themselves and 

uncertain about their futures.  Helps grieving persons focus on 

their experience, deal with the natural grief process and offers an 

opportunity to turn the pain of loss into an experience of positive 

growth emerging from the darkness of grief into the light of a new 

beginning.   

The next Beginning Experience Weekend is MARCH 2-4, 2018, 

at Precious Blood, Liberty, MO.  For more information visit: 

www.beginningexperiencekc.org, email:  

register.bekc@gmail.comtact Lori 913-980-7966.   

                           HELP NEEDED 

Due to the large number of sicknesses going through our 

communities, Catholic Charities is in need of items for 

those who come to the Welcome Center.  If you could 

donate any of the following items along with personal 

hygiene items and diapers, it would be greatly  

appreciated: 

Lysol Spray     Lysol Liquid Cleaner 

Disinfectant Wipes      Toilet Paper   

Paper Towels     Kleenex      

Warm Socks      

Hats & Gloves 
 You can place 

these in the large 

green tub in the  Gathering Space. 

Thank you so much for helping us 

provide  for those in most need 

throughout the year.  

Those at St. Rose of Lima are doing 

wonderful outreach!  Questions?   

Contact Elaine Ingle 

http://www.benedictinesisters.org/
tel:(660)%20944-2221
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